
  
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

South Capitol District Planning Study - Public Open House Number Three 
Monona Terrace, Ballroom C  
6:00 – 8:30 PM, Thursday, March 13th    
  
You are invited to join members of your community at the third Public Open House for the South Capitol District Planning Study. 
This meeting is an opportunity for you to provide input on the draft recommendations and design concepts. It is critical that South 
Capitol District stakeholders and community members weigh-in on the draft recommendations to ensure the study is successful 
for all. Please stop by any time between 6:00 and 8:00 PM.  
 
Preview some of the draft recommendations and design concepts below:  
 

 

 
Bridge Concepts 

 Different bridge options connecting Law Park to Wilson Street; 
connected to Monona Terrace (on its east and west sides), as well 
as a bridge to the east (near Hancock Street) 

 Simple bike/pedestrian connection bridges or a wide plaza bridge 
 

East Gateway Intersection 

 New Hancock St./John Nolen Dr. intersection  

 E. Wilson St. cul-de-sac  

 Improved bike/pedestrian crossings  
 

West Gateway Intersection 

 Improved bike/pedestrian crossings and facilities  

 Improved wayfinding and visibility 
 
 
 

 

 
Intermodal Transit Center Concept Plan 

 Concept for West Mifflin Street/Bedford St. site  

 Mixed-use building  

 Enhanced streetscapes  
 

Path Enhancements  

 Separate bike/pedestrian paths 

 Improved landscaping and wayfinding  
 
Wilson Street Context Plan  

 Maintain one-way auto traffic 

 New eastbound contra-flow bike lane, less on-street parking 

 Enhanced streetscapes 

 

Please share this invitation with friends and neighbors—the more input we 
receive, the better! 
 
Questions? Contact Urban Assets at Melissa@urbanassetsconsulting.com or David Trowbridge 
at dtrowbridge@cityofmadison.com  
 
Please visit the SCTOD District Planning Study website: 
https://www.cityofmadison.com/dpced/planning/southcapitol/ 

 

 
Bridge Concept over John Nolen Drive 
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